
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid  

 

Subject: Building Department 

 

Date: April 21, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

*This item requires the waiver of Section 7.2 of the Special Rules of Order 

 

Our building department is doing a great job transitioning to virtual services for our residents and business 

owners. On March 26th, our Town Manager announced that the Town of Miami Lakes will accept 3rd party 

Professional Inspection Certifications (PE, RA) for all required in progress inspections. 

 

I would like to motion that any resident or business that utilizes 3rd party Professional Inspections Certifications 

be reimbursed the portion of their permit application that covers the Town's cost for inspections. This 

reimbursement phase will cover the entire duration of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: TBD 
Funding Source for Implementation: TBD  

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 2, 3,4,14 

Objectives:  
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